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Dear parent/carer,  

Just to clarify what is happening tomorrow: 

Everyone who has not been told to self-isolate is back in.     

Those who are coming back from a longer period of self-isolation tomorrow after being a close contact 

have the opportunity to sit exams tomorrow if they are ready (PE, Creative I-Media as option subjects 

and English Lit).   

If those returning from the longer period of self-isolation choose not to sit the exams outlined above, 

they will do them in the week beginning July 5th. This is because we have moved the exams from 

today to tomorrow due to asking all of Year 10 to remain at home today while we investigated the 

close contact.  They were not expecting to come back to these exams.  However, if they are ready to 

do them, they will be able to. 

The Creative I media exam will take place in the Hall at 8:45 am 

The English Literature exam will take place in the Hall at 10.50am 

The PE exam will take place in the Hall at 1pm 

During the week beginning 5th July, they will do any of the exams they have missed due to self-

isolation.  You have the timetable so they can start to prepare for them. 

I realise this is complicated, but we want to do the best by all of our students, especially as the reason 

they are not in is through no fault of their own.  

 

 

 

Jo Code 

Headteacher 


